

Cavendish NEWS

23rd June 2017

Dear Parents and Carers

Hounslow Singing Festival

On Tuesday evening Cavendish Choir sang with choirs from other local schools at the Hounslow Singing Festival at Hammersmith Town Hall. The children sang beautifully and parents and staff were very proud of them all. Thank you to Mrs Jones, our Music Teacher, and to Mrs Southgate for rehearsing with the children and accompanying them. Thank you, also, to Mrs Laura Gill for helping on the day.



Theme Week

For the whole of last week, Cavendish were delighted to have yet another amazing theme week on indigenous cultures. The children had the pleasure of welcoming and learning from a vast variety of incredible artists from all over the world: Peru, Australia, Canada, North America, New Zealand



Contact us

Telephone: 020 8994 6835 Fax: 020 8995 1730

Email:

 $\underline{office@cavendish.hounslow.sch.uk}$

Governors' email:

governors@cavendishschool.org.uk

and the Polynesian Islands!



The school would like to thank all the parents that kindly came in to help at school with the workshops and those that helped out with the trips to the cinema, the British Museum and the Horniman Museum. We would also like to say a big thank you to Lucy Dunkerley, who is one of our parents, a school governor, and is part of the fantastic team at Border Crossings that put this wonderful programme together for us.

The children were able to learn so much at first hand, about the many indigenous cultures from all around the world. They also had the opportunity to see many amazing artists perform, and learn about their cultures and traditions.

One of the artists – Bella –helped the children to make a whole school mural will be permanently displayed in our school hall.



Eid

We would like to wish all of our families celebrating Eid, a happy Eid!

Dates for your Diary

Tuesday 27th June

Year 5 Chiswick Liaison Day KS1 Sports Day 2pm

Thursday 29th June

KS2 Sports Day 2pm

Friday 30th June

Reception to Chiswick Kitchen Gardens Eid Celebrations in the Playground

Wednesday 5th July

Parent Reps Meeting 2pm

Thursday 6th July

New Starters Meeting

Friday 7th July

EYFS Stay and Play 9:30-10:30 Teddy Bears Picnic 15:10—17:00

Monday 10th July

Last Week for Clubs

Thursday 13th July

Year 3 Kew Gardens Trip

Friday 14th July

Year 6 Leavers Party 18:30—20:30

Wednesday 19th July

Year 6 Leavers Assembly 19:30

Attendance

The school sets an attendance target of 96.6% in line with the National Average. Our school attendance figure from September to date is 96.7%

Class	Attendance
Year 1 & Year 5	99.6%
Reception	98.7%
Year 6	98.6%
Year 3	97.4%
Nursery	96.6%
Year 4	96%
Year 2	95.6%